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09 August 2022  
 
Dear Customer 
 

Installation of electricity cable ducts – Oakley Square  

 
UK Power Networks run and operate the electricity network delivering power in London, the 
Southeast and East of England. On behalf of HS2, we are undertaking works to enable installing 

new electricity cables in the area. In partnership with our contractor, Modus Utilities, we will be 
installing electricity cable ducts. This work should not have any impact on your electricity supply.  
 

We will be doing three phases of works on Oakley Square. Our first section of works are planned 

to commence on Wednesday 17th August and complete on Thursday 25th August. Our second and 

third section of works are planned to commence on Monday 5th September and complete on Friday 

23rd September.  

 

We will be working Monday to Friday between 8am and 6pm. UK Power Networks has consulted 

with the local authorities and other relevant parties to ensure that the public experience as little 

disruption as possible whilst our work takes place. 

 

The works will consist of excavation of a cable trench in sections as the works progress along the 

route. Each section will be fenced off and acoustic barriers will be installed to limit noise. We will 

have traffic management and provide clear signage for pedestrians and vehicles around the work 

sites. We will require some parking suspensions for the duration of these works.  

 
We apologise for any inconvenience that may be caused by our works and will make every effort to 

keep the impact to your area to a minimum. Should you have any mobility issues or specific access 
needs or you would like any more information please do not hesitate to contact our construction 
manager, Nick Bailey on 07850320557, email nick.bailey@modusutilities.co.uk or our customer 

care team on 0800 028 4587 or care@ukpowernetworks.co.uk 
 
You can find out more about the work we are carrying out at https://www.hs2.org.uk/in-your-

area/local-community-webpages/hs2-in-camden/.  
 
 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience that may be caused by our works and will make 
every effort to keep the impact to your area to a minimum.  
 

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

 
Bill Glen-Martin 
Project Manager 

UK Power Networks 
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